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Pulse Point ticket window will be closed

System Wide ¢ 09/06/23
Pulse Point ticket window will be closed

The Pulse Point ticket window will be closed on Wednesday Sept 6.
Passes may also be purchased at the Admin Office or online at
www.hartransit.com/fares-and-passes.

< Back to Alerts page



https://www.hartransit.com/node/478
http://www.hartransit.com/fares-and-passes?fbclid=IwAR0vNeYaDo_HrdI-EVDtbnEKqke99Cw4nmZX3uJqBQMKqtr_dU5-NAnGTHs
https://www.hartransit.com/alerts/current

